
 

 

 

August 6, 2025 

 

All Responsive Bidders: 

The RFP responses for RFP 715, Filmography Services have been reviewed and evaluated in detail. After 
careful consideration of all proposals received, the decision has been made to recommend Christopher 
Charles – Stills and Motion Pictures for these services to the District. This recommended proposal is 
scheduled to be presented at the District’s Board of Trustees meeting on August 12th.  

Thank you for participating in our RFP process. We hope that you will participate again when the 
opportunity arises. 

 

Cordially, 

 

Ilene Mehrez 

Director of Procurement and Contract Services 

 


